Memorandum of Agreement

between

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association

and

The Ann Arbor Board of Education

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association and the Ann Arbor Public Schools Board of Education agree on the following as a pilot for the 2022-2023 school year:

- Beginning June 1, 2022 and continuing into the 2022/23 school year, any AAAA member will be allotted up to 10 workdays per year to use their own personal leave days for contract work outside of The Ann Arbor Public Schools.
- In the event the position is not continued, the AAAA member will not use their personal leave days for this purpose. The position must be approved by the Superintendent or his/her designee.

This Memorandum of Agreement constitutes the entire understanding and agreement reached by the parties with respect to this matter, and is not precedent setting as to the master contract or the policies of the Board of Education of the City of Ann Arbor.

ANN ARBOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS Shonta A. Langford Executive Director Human Resources/General Counsel	ANN ARBOR ADMINISTRATORS ASSOCIATION Jason Skiba AAAA President
05/31/2022	6/1/2022
Date	Date